
510 West 15
th
 Street, Austin, Texas 78701 

(512) 306-0100 

DPS MEGACENTER 2000, LTD. 
 

 

March 16, 2012 

 

Erin Sellers 

Planner II  

Planning Department 

City of Pflugerville, Texas 

VIA: email to ERINS@pflugervilletx.gov 

 

 

RE:  City of Pflugerville 

 Ordinance-0089 

 Granted Conveyance of a 10’ Private Wastewater Easement 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sellers, 

 

The DPS Megacenter Project located at 216 Wells Branch Parkway has implemented a 

revision in the type and route of the wastewater facilities being constructed as subdivision 

improvements to serve the DPS Megacenter site and the adjacent HW Carmen 

Investments tract of land.  

 

This revision will no longer require the Private Wastewater Easement approved by the 

City Council on January 10, 2012. 

 

If you require any additional information for your procedures to rescind the ordinance, 

please do not hesitate to give me a call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Eddie Olivier, AIA 

Development 2000, Inc. 

Senior Project Manager 

Direct: (512) 617-4662 

Cell:  (512) 657-4986 

 

cc:  Jerry Reed 

 John Bundy 

 Trey Fletcher 


